
All you need to know about our Field Trip to 

Gullion Farms!! 

Our trip will take place Monday, October 21st. Please make sure your child arrives to 

school on time. We will need to take attendance, pack coolers with lunches and put on our 

class shirts before we leave campus at 8:00.  

What to wear: 

Your child will be given their class shirt the morning of our trip.   

Please keep an eye on the weather. If it is supposed to be a warm day, I'll have the students go to a stall in our 

restroom to take off the shirt they wear to school and put on their new class shirt.  If it is going to be cold, please 

send your child in a long sleeve shirt and we will put our shirt on over the long sleeve shirt. We will not carry 

jackets on our trip.  

Also, since we will be on a farm, please send your child in old tennis shoes, preferably velcro.  (They will have to put 

their shoes on quickly after the corn crib.) 

Lunch: 

Every child must have a lunch in our cooler when we leave school campus (even if you plan to meet us at the farm). 

If you said your child is bringing a lunch from home, it needs to be completely disposable.  Your child's name needs 

to be written on the lunch. Use a gallon size ziploc bag and a drink bottle that can be thrown away. Also, any 

utensils need to be disposable. We will not bring anything back with us except our pumpkins.   

Information for Parents planning on attending: 

To attend the trip, you must be an approved chaperone. To be considered an approved chaperone you had to fill out 

the field trip chaperone form and returned it to school with your name and required information. 

You will need to come to school the Friday before (October 18th) or morning of our trip (October 21st) and sign the 

field trip visitor log. Then you will drive on your own and meet us at the farm.  You will need to arrive before 

9:00.  You will need to have cash/check to pay for admission.  The cost is $10.00 for admission and $4.00 for a 

pumpkin.  Remember, parents are not allowed to follow the buses.  Please use this address with your GPS or in 

Google Maps: 701 Peck Hollow Road Somerville, AL 35670   

Field Trips are for our kindergarten students and their parents only- no siblings.  

You are allowed to check your child out from the field trip.  Please see me if you would like to do this.  

The students are very excited and looking forward to our trip! Thank you for doing your part to help us have a 

successful day!  

 


